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Townsend, Erle

From: William Kolreg III <kolreg@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Saturday, December 23, 2023 11:48 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This bill needs to go there should be no requirements for the Dep no longer has credibility with 

maine as they remove hydro dams for the last 20 years destroyed fresh water fishing and 

reducing our power putting us in the predicament. EV’s destroy the earth takes more 

resources to build and the environmental damage that occurs has a huge foot print is higher 

from the build to the use to the disposal. Now creating more environmental problems with 

solar and wind. It will destroy the environment in 30 to 40 years you will have a a lot of 

hazardous waste that makes land unusable. Batteries do not last in the cold. I believe you folks 

need to rethink this. I talked to a car salesman in Augusta states hasn’t seen a customer in 3 

days. Most of us are now going south to buy our vehicles and rebuilding a complete old one as 

it is a cheaper more reliable vehicle and I don’t have to keep a generator in the back in case I 

run out of batteries we are seeing this everywhere. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


